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Monday 1st April – Forest School for Purple and Blue Class 

Wednesday 3rd April – Film Night – 3:15-5:00 

Thursday 4th April – Forest School for Green and Yellow Class 

Friday 5th April – Easter Service at Church – 2pm 

Friday 5th April - Easter Holidays  

Wednesday 24th April – Children return to school 

Friday 26th April – PRIDE Assembly in Church 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

                  

  

 

 

 

 

Thank you! You helped raise £107.15 

Well done to the football team who 

won 9-4 against Linden Road. 

 

Special thanks to Mrs Brereton and 

Mr Chatterton for organising the 

event. 

 

The Eco Team would love it if you could help them! 

Do you have any spare packets of seeds or plants 

that you could donate to school to help them set up 

the wildlife garden they would like to create?  If so 

please bring them into school after the holidays. 

Thank you! 

We are super proud of the 

Dodgeball Team who played at 

Hyde Community College on 

Tuesday 26th of March.  Miss 

Alker said that they showed great 

team work and one of the parents 

emailed us to say how great the 

event was and that the children 

were a ‘true credit to the school’. 

Well done!  
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Years 4 and 5 have started research for their Archbishop of York 

Youth Trust Award.  They were out in the local community looking at 

ways to improve the area.   

 

 

 

 

 

A little reminder to look at the website for any information you may need, 

holiday dates etc - http://www.mottram.tameside.sch.uk/  

You can also follow us on Twitter -  https://twitter.com/MottramCofE 

Thank you for your continued support  

Mrs Scattergood 

City in the Community 

Reiss from Manchester City Football Club has been delivering a 

Literacy Project aimed at the Year 5 children.  It is a project designed 

to teach Literacy skills using football as an engagement tool.  The aim 

is to improve children’s reading and writing, attainment, enjoyment, 

attitudes and confidence. 

 

Thank you to Mrs Bird from School Association who runs the Scholastic 

Club. School have just received some new books worth £90 which have 

been purchased using the commission raised from all the books you have 

bought! 
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